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Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of 

Care (MCHSCoC) Board Meeting - May 20th, 2019

The Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care monthly public 

meeting will be held on Monday, May 20th, 2019 from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m, at 

747 S. State Street, Ukiah, in the Big Sur Conference Room. There will be a 

Russian River Clean-Up Presentation, a Discussion about the Annual CoC 

Agenda Planning Calendar, Possible Action regarding Standing Committees 

listed in the current Governance Charter, as well as nominations. Please see 

the accompanying Agenda for more information.

The Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care program is a 

collaboration of individuals, and agencies committed to the goal of fighting 

homelessness in our community. This group is instrumental in bringing Federal 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) funding into the county to assist 

families and individuals experiencing or at risk of homelessness, to gain access 

to stable housing. This group focuses on developing solutions to homelessness 

that also positively impact the larger community. Community members and 

agency staff interested in understanding some of the issues of homelessness in 

Mendocino County, and in working on solutions to fight homelessness, are 

welcome to attend these public meetings.

For more information, please contact Heather Blough, CoC Chair at 
(707) 463-5462, x-115, or at bloughh@cdchousing.org
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